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The playground and common areas 

should be kept clean and free of 

toys. Toys and items that are left at 

the playgrounds will be collected 

and donated to charity.  

The areas around front doors also 

need to be kept clean and clutter 

free! Please do not leave bikes, 

strollers, toys, etc. at your front door.  

Thank you for keeping Yorkshire    

Village looking great!  

In order to help keep Yorkshire a safe and enjoyable            

community, the Yorkshire Village Board would like to request 

that residents leave their front porch lights on from dusk to 

dawn.  

We hope that you will join us in this small step to keeping our 

community well lit so that it is safe for everyone enjoying the  

outdoors! 

As we all have the same goals to keep Yorkshire a safe and   

enjoyable community, remember that if you have anything to 

report, please call Logan City.            
Police Non-Emergency: (435) 753-7555           

Please also notify North HOA Management and  the              

Yorkshire HOA Board of the issue reported.                                              

Working together keeps everyone safe! 

CLEAN UP REMINDER 

FATHER’S DAY 

PET REMINDERS 

We want to remind pet owners 

to clean up after their pets! 

 

 

 

If you do not clean up after your 

pets you will receive a written    

warning. If you still do not clean 

up after your pets, you will      

receive a $100 FINE.  

Be a good neighbor. Clean up 

after your pets and keep them 

on a leash at all times. 

Thank you! 

If you have any questions or        

concerns, please let us know!               

435-774-2005 

ASPHALT REPAIR 

INSURANCE 

Yorkshire HOA has an insurance    

policy with a $10,000 deductible.  

Any damage to a unit that is under 

that amount will be the responsibility 

of the homeowner.                                     

If you need information about your 

HOA Insurance, contact Scott Hirschi 

with American Family Insurance 

shirschi@amfam.com                    

(801) 444-0227 

SAFETY 
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Father’s Day is coming up.                     

Remember to thank all of the               

wonderful men in your life! 

The HOA Board & North HOA 

Management would like to 

thank everyone for their          

patience and flexibility  with the 

replacement of the asphalt.  

 Thank you for working with us as 

we continue to improve        

Yorkshire! 

SUMMER REMINDERS 

Summer is almost here!  

Please remember to keep     

barbecue grills and fire pits 

away from all fences and all 

buildings. 

Stay safe and enjoy the warm 

weather! 


